
 
 

Commercial Truck Drivers 
Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) Requirements 

 

 

Effective Monday April 2, 2018, All commercial truck drivers 

and helpers will be required to wear a Safety Vest (ANSI Class II) 

and a Hard Hat when exiting your vehicle in disposal areas 

   

Commercial drivers and helpers will not be allowed access to 

dump material without a safety vest and hard hat on. You may 

bring your own vest and hard hat or you may purchase a vest 

and a hard hat for $10.00 each  


